
THE LEWIS CENTER FOR EDUCATIONAL RESEARCH ASKS YOU TO PERFORM AN ACT OF KINDNESS TODAY!
The Lewis Center for Educational Research in Apple Valley, CA encourages our students and staff as well as our friends in the community 
to perform a random act of kindness each day to help make the world a better place.  It can be as simple as giving someone a hug, or 
writing a thank you card to a friend who has made a difference in your life.  Or you can tell your children how much you love them or 
surprise a family member or friend with some fresh flowers.  There is a whole world of kindnesses out there which can enrich you every bit 
as much as it will please the recipient of your thoughtfulness.  So try it and let us know how it goes.  Because at the Lewis Center, we are 
working to make the world a little better each and every day!

“No act of kindness, 
no matter how small, 

is ever wasted.”
    - Aesop


